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A bad law needs to be set aside till all the facts are in, Oregonians deserve not to see 

their cost of living increase because of unnecessary regulation. 

There is no technology in place to replace the Diesel engine, there are necessary to 

haul the heavy loads. We need for technology to catch up. 

 


